
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS  
CLARIFICATION FOR PREQUALIFICATION DOCUMENTS  

No. 102.12 - Clarification No. 1 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Southwestern Community College District of San Diego 
County, California, acting by and through its Governing Board, hereinafter referred to as the 
“DISTRICT” will receive up to, but no later than, TWO O’CLOCK PM (2:00PM) on the 25th day 
of January, 2012 the required prequalification documents for the “Central Plant, Field House 
and Stadium Improvements and the Corner Lot Projects”.  
 
The Prequalification submission date has been changed from January 11 to January 25, 2012. 
 
The Prequalification submittals will apply only to the specific projects listed above and the trade 
packages noted in “Attachment A7” of the Notice to Contractors Calling for Prequalification 
Documents No. 102.12. They shall be received in the office of the Program Manager, at 
Southwestern Community College, located at 900 Otay Lakes Road, Room 1688, Chula Vista, 
CA 91910. 
 
Each firm must conform and be responsive to the prequalification documents, copies of which 
are available now and may be obtained at www.buildswc.com.  
 
Please forward any questions to rdepew@swccd.edu. 
 
 
Dated this:  January 6th, of 2012 

Secretary to the Governing Board 
Melinda Nish, Ed.D. 

Southwestern Community College District 
of San Diego County, California 

 
 
Publications and Dates: 
San Diego Daily Transcript: Friday, January 6, 2012 
San Diego Daily Transcript: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 
La Prensa:   Friday, January 6, 2012 
La Prensa:   Friday, January 13, 2012 
 


